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16th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware Zyaire Rowe died at the beginning of the school year and he remains a much-
missed member of the school and wider community. 
 
His parents Constance and Peter have informed school that Zyaire’s funeral will take place on 
Wednesday the 6th of November. Please find details below: 
 
The Funeral Service is at: 
Christ Cathedral, 2a Carden Road, SE15 3UD at 10am 
 
The committal will be taking place at: 
Camberwell New Cemetery at 1:00pm 
 
In order for as many staff, pupils and members of the school community who feel able to attend 
the funeral and show Zyaire the appropriate respect school will be closed that day for all pupils. 
 
I know that every member of our community will join me in extending our continued sympathy to 
Zyaire’s family and that he remains in our thoughts and prayers at such a sad time for them all. 
 
I will be in touch after the funeral with details of how school will be celebrating Zyaire and his all 
too short life at Pilgrims’ Way. 
 
With thanks, 
 
Gregory Doey 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 


